
ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on the altar today are given in 
memory of Mary “Tem” Stickney by the 
Stickney and DeGrange Families. 
______________________________________ 

 

NEW WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY  
What Love Is by Kelly Minter will be our 6 week 
study for the summer on Wednesdays at 
9:30am.  Don’t worry if you will be a way a 
week or two… come anyway!!   
_______________________________________ 

 

FILL IT FULL OF FOOD 
The Risk Taking Mission and Service Team is 
asking you to fill the back pew of the sanctuary 
with non-perishable food on Sundays, July 19 
and 26.  The food will then be delivered to the 
Frederick Food Bank  
______________________________________ 

 

WORK DAY AT CROSSROADS 
This Saturday, July 18 will be our next workday 
at Crossroads (transitional facility for men 
located in Ijamsville). Although our specific 
work assignments are not yet known, they 
typically consist of scrapping paint, painting, 
making garden boxes, organizing a library, and 
yard work. Contact Kay Etzler at 301-865-6026 
or etzler11405@gmail.com, if you're available 
to help. 

SENIOR LUNCHEON 
The J.O.Y. (Just Older Youth - Senior Citizens) 
will hold their monthly luncheon on Monday, 
July 27 at 11:45am at Denny’s on Rt. 40. All 55 
and over are welcome. Bring a friend! Please 
call Pat Shafer at 301-663-5043 to save your 
seat or if you need a ride by July 24.  
______________________________________ 

 

STEWARDSHIP AND FINANCE Q&A 
The previously scheduled Q & A for today has 
been cancelled.  
_______________________________________ 

 

OFFICE CLOSINGS 
The church office will be closed on Fridays in 
the month of July. 
______________________________________ 

 
 

COFFEE AND JUICE FELLOWSHIP 
The Women’s Ministry Team is serving 
refreshments this morning in the lobby. 
______________________________________ 

 

SUNDAY DRIVERS 
Rides to church are available each Sunday. If 
you need a ride, please call the listed driver as 
early as possible during the week. The driver on 
July 19 is Matt Stegle. He can be reached at  
301-694-2649 
 

Sunday July 12 Monthly Cloverleaf Deadline 
 8:45 am Contemporary Worship    SANCTUARY 
 9:55 am Grow Time for ALL Ages   EVERYWHERE 
 11:10 am Traditional Worship   SANCTUARY 
 1:30 pm Worship in Spanish   CHAPEL  
 
 

Monday July 13  
 1:00 pm Youth Council    ROOM 108 
 4:00 pm Confirmation Planning   ROOM 108 
 6:30 pm ASP Meeting    ROOM 313/315 
 

Tuesday July 14  
 5:00 pm Take Out Tuesday   KITCHEN 
 5:30 pm Zumba     MPR 
 6:15 pm Altar Guild    ROOM 108 
 6:30 pm TPCC Ministry Team   ROOM 109 
 

Wednesday July 15  
 9:30 am Women’s Bible Study   ROOM 108 
 6:30 pm Jacob’s Ladder    SANCTUARY 
 

Thursday July 16  
 10:00 am Small Group Study   PLATZ’S HOME 
 5:30 pm Zumba     MPR 
 7:00 pm Stewardship and Finance Ministry Team ROOM 108 
 

Saturday July 18  
 6:00 pm Kids in Action    MPR 
 

Sunday July 19 Fill it Full of Food 
  Blood Pressure Screening - btwn services NURSE’S STATION 
 8:45 am Contemporary Worship    SANCTUARY 
 9:55 am Grow Time for ALL Ages   EVERYWHERE 
 11:10 am Traditional Worship   SANCTUARY 
 1:30 pm Worship in Spanish   CHAPEL  

 

Make sure to like us on           
 
 
 

• Trinity United Methodist Church 
• TUMC Children’s Ministry 
• Trinity Preschool  

(Trinity Center for Early Childhood Development) 
• TUMC Youth 
• Trinity Women's Ministries 

July OCC 
Collections 
Collection box in Narthex 

TOYS 
that can fit in a shoe box 

• Balls 
• YoYo’s 
• Toy Cars 

• Dolls 
• Jump Ropes 
• Music Toys 

• Laney Lodge,  Gettysburg, PA  
The lodge has hotel type rooms, 2 twin beds with 
private bath 

• $230 gets you 2 nights, 6 meals, and retreat 
sessions (scholarships are available) 

 
 

Trinity Women’s Retreat     
October 16-18, 2015  

Having a Mary  
   Heart in a  

          Martha  
              World 

 

For more information or to register, please contact Patty at 
301-662-2895 or womensministry@trinityfrederick.org 



FOR OUR CHURCH AND OUR COMMUNITY 

 

United Methodist 

Trinity Sunday, July 12, 2015 
703 West Patrick Street 

Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-662-2895 

www.trinityfrederick.org 

Sunday Schedule 
 

 8:45am Contemporary Worship 
 9:55am Grow Time for all ages 
 11:10am Traditional Worship 

Staffed nursery care is available for children 
under age three during both of our worship 
services and Grow Time. Please enter from 
the Main Lobby. Our staff is trained and 
qualified to provide safe, loving care and 
attention to our youngest members. 

Mission / Vision Statement 
 

Trinity Church is called to give glory to God by 
making and engaging disciples of Jesus Christ for the 

transformation of our community and the world. 
 Empowered by the Holy Spirit, we commit to: 

• radical hospitality 
• passionate worship 
• intentional faith development 
• risk-taking mission and service, and 
• extravagant generosity. 

  

 LEADING IN OUR WORSHIP SERVICES THIS MORNING ARE: 
 At  8:45 am 

  The greeters are Cindy Mitchell and Kevin Shipe. 
  The usher is Wayne Buckingham. 
 At  11:10 am 
  The greeters are Mary Wallick and J.B. Weeks. 
  The ushers are Larry Boyer, Adrian Winpigler, and Judy & Michele Pickens. 
  The lay reader is Gail Janson.   

ATTENDANCE REPORT 07/05/15 
   

 8:45 am Worship 51 
 9:55 am Grow Time 25 
11:10 am Worship 101 

 

GIVING 
 

 

For your 
convenience 
in electronic 

giving.  

HERE TO SERVE YOU 
 

Eliezer Valentín-Castañón Senior Pastor         home 301-620-8885 
Lynn Wilson Associate Pastor   cell 304-279-6800 
Patty Drechsler Administrative Assistant 
Heather Throckmorton  Director of Program Ministries 
Lynn WIlson Director of Youth Ministries 
Ellen Rollman Director of Children’s Ministries 
Valerie Wittkamper Director of Music & Arts 
Guy Berry Director of Audio & Media Ministries 
  

Office Hours 9am - 4pm, Monday - Thursday 
E-mail: tumc@trinityfrederick.org Phone: 301-662-2895 

 

Trinity Pastoral Counseling Center 
Pam Hewetson, Director          301-662-8908   (Hours by Appointment)  

 

Trinity Center for Early Childhood Development 
Donna Lacagnina, Director 301-662-2728 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL  
August 3 - 7  

2:00 -  4:45pm  
 

Join us for VBS where we’ll hear stories about 
Jesus’ childhood. Make sure to register early at 
www.trinityfrederick.org and click on the 
Hometown Nazareth link. 
Early Bird Registration: $10/child 
  $25/family (3 or more kids)     
 Walk in registration: $12/child  

VBS VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
It takes a village to run a wonderful VBS and we 
need YOUR help to be the town of Nazareth!  
We have 22 volunteers confirmed to help, but 
need at least 35 more people to  
have a successful event.  If you can  
help one day or more, WE NEED  
YOU!  For more info or to volunteer   
please email  vbs@trinityfrederick.org  
or call Don Hott at 240-379-6768. 
 

“Praise God from whom all blessings flow.” 

Our most recent data from 
January to May shows great 
improvement from the same 
time last year.  Giving income is  

up for this period by over $21,000 or 11.5%; all this 
while expenses are only up by 1% overall. There is 
still a deficit and we still struggle to pay our 
apportionments, but this is a marked and blessed 
improvement over the same period last year. 

Jan - May 2014 church offering income - $185,330.   
Jan - May 2015 church offering income - $206,668.  

This is wonderful news and we praise God for your 
generosity and faithfulness in giving to God’s work 
at Trinity. 

In other news, we received our report on June 18 
from consultant Dustin Cooper and the Team will 
begin implementing Dustin’s recommendations.  
Additionally, the Stewardship and Finance Team 
will focus on the Annual Fall Pledge Campaign that 
we will initiate this year and henceforth.  It has 

been many years since Trinity has had a formal 
Annual Pledge Campaign and we look forward to its 
success. This will be an every member campaign for 
regular church offering income, a time for us to 
take notice of all the ways we have been blessed by 
God.   When we notice God working in our 
everyday lives, our gratitude will create a more 
generous heart.  We are encouraged to recognize 
daily blessings and recognize God as the 
source.  This will be a time for us to make a grateful 
pledge to the work of Trinity for the next year, 
2016. 

The Stewardship and Finance Team invites you to 
join us in praying for Trinity, pray for every person 
that enters our doors, pray for our pastors, our 
leaders, our staff, pray for all of our ministries, pray 
for our community.  

Team Members: Kathy Belcher, chair, Amanda 
Baugher, David Bausum, Denise Berry, Dave 
Eisentraut, Gail Fitzgerald, Kim Owens, Michele 
Pickens, Peggy Rowley, Pastor Eliezer. 

THE NEXT BEST NEWS FROM YOUR STEWARDSHIP AND FINANCE TEAM...  


